
 
 

Tyrone Operations 
P.O. Box 571 
Tyrone, NM  88065 

 
 

August 15, 2024 
 
 
 
Via Electronic 
 
Ms. Alaina Osimowicz 
Mining and Minerals Division 
1220 South St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM  87505-6110 
 
Dear Ms. Osimowicz: 
 

Re: Permit GR093ER – Part 4 Exploration Permit;  
Proof of Public Notice for Permit Application for the Tyrone Peak Project 

 
Freeport-McMoRan Tyrone Inc. (Tyrone) submitted a permit application request for the Tyrone 

Peak exploration project in a letter dated January 22, 2024.  Enclosed are documents proving the public has 
been notified of this application.  

 
Pursuant to 19.10.9.903 A. through H. NMAC, the public notices for the Tyrone Peak Project have 

been mailed to local landowners (within ½ mile of the property boundaries), interested parties, published 
in the local newspaper, and posted at 4 public locations on July 25, 2024 (see attachments). 

 
Thank you for taking the time to review the proof of public notices.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Ms. Raechel Roberts at (575) 956-3290. 
 

       Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Sherry Burt-Kested 
Environmental Services Manager 

 
SBK:rmr 
Attachments 
20240815-100 
 
c:  Clint Chisler – MMD 
 















 

 

Public Notice Posted in English and Spanish at the Tyrone Security Front Gate 7/25/24 



 

 

Public Notice Posted in English and Spanish at the Tyrone Post Office 7/25/24 



 

 

Public Notice Posted in English and Spanish at the Silver City Public Library 7/25/24 



 

 

Public Notice Posted in English and Spanish at the Grant County Administration Building 7/25/24 
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